
ANTONOVICH MOTION

PLANNING AND PROGRAMMING COMMITTEE

MARCH 16, 2005

Whereas , an Exclusive Negotiation agreement (ENA) is now
being considered for development of the Taylor Yards site; and

Whereas , this ENA is in response to an unsolicited proposal that
was made for the development of the Taylor Yards site; and

Whereas , a Request for Proposals (RFP) may yield better
alternatives for development of this parcel in te~ms of cost,
density, value, future ridership, and other performance
measurements; and

Whereas, it is the intent of the Metro Board of Directors to
maximize the value and utility of developments through

requesting RFP' s as opposed to unsolicited proposals,

I Therefore move that the Board direct staff to solicit bids for the
development of this site through an RFP , and make every effort
to report back to the Board on competing alternatives that are
acceptable to the Board as dose as possible to the July 2005 Board
meeting.
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